Ground Floor Flat
13b Burghley Road
London NW5 1UG
Emily Whittredge
Planning Department
Camden Town Hall 
Judd Street
LONDON
WC1H 9JE
22 September 2017

Dear Ms Whittredge

11 Burghley Road London NW5 1UG (2017/4324/P) (“the Planning Application”)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Jennifer Balcombe and I purchased Ground Floor Flat, 13b Burghley Road in June 2017. Whilst we are new to the area, it is clear from the letter of our downstairs neighbours, Elizabeth Richardson and Phil Gladstone that the proposed development at 11 Burghley Road has the potential to seriously affect our neighbours’ (and potentially our own) enjoyment of our properties. 

13 Burghley Road is divided into 3 flats. We own and occupy the Ground Floor Flat and share the garden with our downstairs neighbours. The proposed devlopment concerns the basement and ground floor of 11 Burghley Road. Accordingly, many (if not all) of the comments and concerns set out in our downstairs neighbours’ letter are relevant to our own property. 

For this reason, we trust you will consider this letter a formal objection to the Planning Application, for the reasons set out in the letter of 7 September 2017 from our downstairs neigbours, a copy of which I enclose for ease of reference. 

As new residents of Camden, we would hope that the council would take into serious consideration the strong feelings of direct neighbours when making their decision. 

Yours sincerely

Charlie Goldblatt & Jennifer Balcombe
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